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Holly Smith

From: Julie Cozzi
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 10:17 AM
To: Holly Smith
Subject: FW: Planning comm. seats open

 
 
From: Dave Long [mailto:hainesrealestate@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 10:01 AM 
To: Julie Cozzi <jcozzi@haines.ak.us>; Jan Hill <jhill@haines.ak.us> 
Subject: Planning comm. seats open 

 
Good morning, 

I was reading up on the planning commission meeting packet for 11-10-16 and see that two seats are up for 
reappointment.  
 
I wanted to add public comment if that is being taken on this topic. 
 
I would most highly recommend that Rob Goldberg be reappointed to the planning commission. He has shown 
amazing ability to lead the group in positive discussions that yield fair and realistic decisions. His understanding 
and long term understanding of the public process and land use issues is a huge asset.  

I would next recommend Diana Lapham or Jerry Lapp for the other open planning commission seat. They both 
possess knowledge integral to Haines Borough history and public process. Both of them have been involved in 
the local government for much longer than most of our paid Haines Borough administration and feel that they 
are both important resources for our community to make good decisions.  

Thank you very much, 
 
 
--  
Dave Long 
Owner -Haines Real Estate, Licensee in the State of Alaska 
907 303 7030 mobile  
907 766 3599 FAX 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY AND DISCLOSURE NOTICE 
  
If you have received this email message in error, please immediately notify Haines Real Estate by return email or phone 907 766 3510, delete this message from 
your system, and retain no hard copies.This message is confidential and privileged communication from Haines Real Estate, intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed, and should not be read or used by anyone else. The accuracy of the information contained herein was obtained from 
sources deemed reliable, but Haines Real Estate does not accept responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained herein as the basis for the 
information was obtained by third parties. Additionally, the condition, price and terms of the real estate offered for sale, displayed or discussed in this email may 
change without notice. David Long is a current, active Real Estate licensee in the State of Alaska. 
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